
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I should like to propose the addition of an ‘umbrella’ Type II variation as was previously available 
under the old variations regulations.  It is often difficult to define all the separate variations in a 
grouped Type II application under the current regulations. 
 
Many thanks  
Kind Regards  

Caroline Griffin 
Regulatory Officer for 
Vetoquinol UK Limited 
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